
Certainly! Here's a simple example of a speech for rejecting a research 

proposal while maintaining a professional-development tone: 

--- 

Subject: Feedback on Research Proposal Submission 

Dear [Researcher's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your research proposal titled "[Proposal 

Title]." We appreciate the effort and dedication you have put into 

developing this project. 

After careful consideration by our review committee, we have decided not 

to move forward with your proposal at this time. This decision was not 

made lightly, and I want to assure you that it reflects our current 

project criteria and resource availability rather than the quality of 

your work. 

While your proposal presented an intriguing concept with potential 

impact, there were some areas highlighted by the reviewers that could 

benefit from further refinement. Specifically, [mention any major issues 

like methodological concerns or need for stronger grounding in current 

literature]. 

I encourage you to consider these points and revisit your proposal. We 

are more than willing to provide additional feedback or discuss avenues 

for integrating this work into future submission rounds that may align 

more closely with our strategic objectives. 

Thank you once again for your submission and your commitment to advancing 

research in this field. We look forward to the possibility of 

collaborating with you on future projects. 

Best regards, 

[Your Full Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization's Name]  

---  

This speech seeks to focus on constructive feedback and encourages 

development while acknowledging the hard work put into the proposal. 


